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By Ian Wilson (Chairman, BSTS) 

 

With the Shroud likely to be so much a renewed subject of public attention during the months 

ahead, it was agreed at a meeting of the Steering Committee on 20 November that the 

General Secretary should delegate some of the administrative burdens relating to 

subscriptions and membership applications. 

 

Accordingly subscriptions, which are now due, should be directed not to the General 

Secretary, but to Dr. Michael Clift of Gloucester, who has kindly agreed to take on the new 

role of Membership Secretary. Forms for renewal of subscriptions are enclosed with this 

Newsletter, and should be addressed to Dr. Clift at 9 Glevum Close, Longlevens, Gloucester 

GL2 9JJ. 

 

The Society's funds are again running very low, and prompt attention to renewal of 

subscriptions would be much appreciated, particularly as special resources are likely to be 

needed in connection with the coming testing of the Shroud. Any members who have queries 

relating to the Society and/or to the Shroud are welcome to write to me directly at my home 

address, 5 Hollow Road, Almondsbury, Bristol BS12 4DP. 

 


